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ORGANIZATION:   St. Mary Hyde Park             UNIT:  Catechesis and Education 

CONTACT DATE:  1/15/19 REPORT DATE 1/16/19 

PARTICIPANTS:  Michele Carle-Bosch, Jeff Zalar, Annie O’Brien, Megan Marshall, Jay Galla 
AWAY: Matt Arhnsen, Stephanie Jenemann, Kathy Greiner 
 

cc:  

NEXT MEETING:  2/19/19 @ 7:15 pm REPORT BY: Jay Galla 

SUBJECT/MATTER ACTION WHO WHEN 

Opening Prayer Prayer to the Holy Spirit 
 

All 
 

 

Minutes Approved without exceptions Annie  

FORMED Jeff and Michele presented a draft of the plan to robustly relaunch this asset 
to the parish.  Discussion, revision, and action resulted in the final plan that 
is attached to this report as an addendum (see attached). 
 
The essence is a four-week program entitled “A Lent to Remember: A 
Lenten Encounter with Mercy.  Each presentation will be offered twice on 
Wednesdays - 3/20, 3/27, 4/3, and 4/10 at 9-10am and 6-7pm sessions.  
This program will be preceded by extensive information about this online 
asset to the entire parish at Mass and in the bulletin. 
 
Regarding this project, Fr. Ken will meet with Michele and Annie at 1000 
1/22; all members are welcome 

Jeff, Michele Jan-Apr 

Abuse Discussion The series of letters and news items dealing with this crisis will resume in 
January in the weekly bulletins.   
In view of the continuing changes in actions by the hierarchy since 
November, further steps will be discussed after the Vatican Meeting on the 
Crisis is completed in February. 

All Mar 

Going, going, gone Tabled.  A presentation of this study is being offered on March 12th by one of 
the co-authors at Cooper Creek Country Club in Blue Ash. 

Michele Mar 

Coordination We voiced a need for greater coordination of activities within the sphere of 
catechesis and education.  We need to reexamine our goals and objectives 
in this regard 

Megan Feb 

Closing Prayer Prayer to St Michael the Archangel.  All 
 

 

 


